
We have had a busy week at Harbour View.  Our choirs, bands, and string students entertained a full house on 
Wednesday night at Christmas at Harbour View.  Thank you to the teachers, directors, accompanists and parents 
who made that evening such a success. 

Last weekend our choirs had a busy weekend participating in several events around the city.  They performed 
Friday night at Uptown Sparkles, singing traditional Christmas Carols in Kings Square where a large crowd 
gathered to enjoy their beautiful sounds. Then, on Saturday night, they sang at the 25th annual Christmas Gala by 
SJ Chorale, along with several other choirs and bands.  Sunday, Chazz performed beautifully again at Make a Joyful 
Noise II. 
Today was our Entrepreneurship Market.  It was a fantastic display of the efforts and talents of our students – and 
the organizational powers of Ms. Wilson!  Our strings students entertained while the vendors sold their products to 
our staff, students, and visitors.   
  
 
Family Movie Night 
Tonight, Friday, December 14th our Student Council is hosting a Family Movie Night (Elf) - $2/person.  The movie 
will begin at 6:30 in the Auditorium – with all proceeds going to support a staff member facing a serious medical 
issue. 
  
  
Cabaret 
Our Christmas Cabaret will take place the evening of December 20, 8-11pm at the Lily Lake Pavilion.  Student 
must have paid their student fees and purchase tickets ahead of time to attend.   
  
 
Turkey Dinner 
Next Wednesday, all students and staff will spend time together with their homerooms and have a turkey 
dinner.  There is no cost to students for the dinner – as the cost is covered through Student Fees and other school-
based funds.   
  
  
Yearbook 
Looking for a great Christmas Gift? The Yearbook Staff is putting together an outstanding 2019 yearbook. To place 
your order, go either online to www.jostensyearbooks.com or bring your $55 payment to the Library.  We are also 
accepting down-payments of only $25 to reserve your copy.   
 

 

December 21st – Final day of school before Christmas Break. 


